
 

SBP BANKING SERVICES CORPORATION 

 Request for Expression of Interest (REOI)  

 
 EOI No. GSD (Proc. II)/IH&SMEFD-SCF/57865/2022 

 
SBP Banking Services Corporation, on behalf of the State Bank of Pakistan (SBP), invites Expression 
of Interest (EOI) from interested firms/companies for establishing a Supply Chain Finance (SCF) 
Multibank Technology Platform for Pakistani Banks/Development Finance Institutions (DFIs). 
Primarily, the intended scope of services includes, but is not limited to, the following;  

i. Provide SCF Technology Platform for the banking industry in Pakistan, 
ii. Strategize and implement sustainable solutions for funding SCF assets (either through its 

own balance sheet or through external financers),  
iii. Design and implement a comprehensive marketing strategy for advocacy and acquisition 

of SCF clients, 
iv. Train and build the capacity of resources of participating institutions around SCF products 

and services, 
 
The role of the State Bank of Pakistan is to facilitate and act as a focal point for the onboarding of 
an SCF solution provider.  
 
EOI Documents containing detailed Terms & Conditions etc., may be requested at 
gsd.proc2@sbp.org.pk or downloaded directly from the SBP website.  

  
A briefing session shall take place on Thursday, October 27, 2022 at 11:00 AM (Karachi Local 
Time) via Zoom Meeting Application. The prospective firms may obtain the Meeting ID & Passcode 
through an email request at gsd.proc2@sbp.org.pk  

 
Hardcopies of the response against Expression of Interest, prepared in accordance with the 
instructions in the EOI documents, must reach (in person or via courier) on or before  Tuesday, 
November 22, 2022 at 11:00 AM (Karachi Local Time) at the following address;  
 

Joint Director 
Procurement Division-II 

General Services Department 
4th Floor, BSC House, State Bank of Pakistan 

I.I. Chundrigar Road, Karachi 
Tel: (+92)-21-3311-5420/5478 

Email: gsd.proc2@sbp.org.pk 

The responses shall be opened on the same date of submission deadline at 11:30 AM (Karachi 
Local Time) at the Learning & Resource Center of the State Bank of Pakistan, I.I. Chundrigar Road, 
Karachi, Pakistan, in the presence of representatives of firms who may choose to be present. If the 
responses’ opening date falls on a public holiday, the responses will be opened on the next 
working day at the same time and venue. This REOI is also available on websites: www.sbp.org.pk 
and www.dgmarket.com.  
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